
Dear Barbells for Bullies and everyone that participated in the “Ruck your balls off” event,

So far after receiving the generous donation of over $2900.00, the Pittie Project has altered and or
booked 16 dogs for spay or neutered. The faces below thank you!! The Pittie Project Thanks you!

We couldnʼt have done it with out this event, and we are looking to fill up February as well!

 

Maxie: Spayed and Microchipped 
on January 7th

Harvey: Neutered and Microchipped 
on January 9th

Pluto: Neutered and updated on his distemper 
on January 10th

Pluto: Neutered and updated on his vaccines
on January 14th



Maxie: Spayed, updated on her vaccines and Microchipped 
on January 14th

Zoey: Spayed, updated on her vaccines and Microchipped 
on January 15th

Lana: Spayed  and Microchipped 
on January 16th

Bella Grace: Spayed, and updated on her vaccines
January 14th



Piper: Spayed, updated on her vaccines and Microchipped 
on January 20th

Henny : Spayed, updated on her vaccines and Microchipped 
on January 21th

Storm: Neutered, updated on his vaccines and Microchipped 
on January 22th

Louie: Neutered January 20th



Daisy: Spayed,  January 28th

Oreo: Being Neutered and updating his vaccines
on February 7th

Luna & Bruno: Brother and sister
Both being Spayed/Neutered and 
Microchipped on January 31st 


